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February 23, 2023 
 
Dear Paramveer Singh: 
 
Congratulations! You have been admitted to Shoreline Community College for Summer Quarter 
2023. At Shoreline, we pride ourselves in providing international students quality academic 
programs, excellent support, and a wonderful campus environment.  
 

If you plan to accept this offer of admission, please do the following: 
 

▪ Make an appointment with the American Embassy or Consulate in your country to apply 
for your F-1 student visa.   IMPORTANT: Before applying for your visa, you will need to 
pay the SEVIS fee. Take the fee receipt, your I-20 document, and this acceptance letter 
with you to the visa appointment.  
 

▪ Students are required to attend the International Student Orientation beginning on 
June 26, 2023.  

 

Important: Since you will be coming in on a student visa, be aware of the following: 
 

1. Use the I-20 document from Shoreline Community College only if you plan to attend our 
college.  
 

2. F-1 students cannot enter the U.S. more than 30 days before the required reporting date June 
26, 2023. 
 

3. Go to our Once Accepted webpage to see the next steps. 
 

Let us know if your contact information changes. I hope you enjoy sharing the good news with 
your family and friends. We look forward to welcoming you to Shoreline! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lianne Almughirah, PDSO, Director of Admissions and Student Services 
International Education 

 


